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 Care, Courtesy and Consideration 
 

Newsletter: 22.12.23 
 
At the end of a very busy term, I want to thank the wonderful Greasby Junior School community for another 
excellent year. It is fabulous to see the children happy, smiling and engaging with their learning and to see 
our ‘3Cs’ of Care, Courtesy & Consideration in action each and every day. These last few weeks have been 
filled with fun and festive cheer: we have had the amazing pantomime, Snow White, led by our Year 6 pupils 
and supported fantastically by our Year 5 choir, on Wednesday we were in St John’s Church celebrating at 
the Christmas Service and Sing-a-long with our Year 3 & 4 children and families, and last night we celebrated 
with our school disco, which is always well attended with children having such fun and laughter.  
 
It continues to be my pleasure to work with such a dedicated team of staff who go the extra mile to ensure 
the safety and happiness of our children, as well as helping them to learn, develop and grow as individuals. 
Also, thank you to our Greasby Junior families whose continued support is always welcomed and 
appreciated.  
 
On behalf of myself, the staff and the Governors, I wish you a joyful and restful Christmas break, and a 
healthy and happy new year.  
 
We look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 9th January.     

 

Merit of the Week 
 

Year 3: Finn J & Tommy Mc 
Year 4: Charlotte K & Bobby W 
Year 5: Ethan J & Eva Mc 
Year 6: Oli C & Tabitha P 

Attendance 
 
Year 3: 94.8% 
Year 4: 95.1% 
Year 5: 93.2% 
Year 6: 83.7% 
Whole School: 91.2% 

Kindness Awards 
 

Year 3: Raffy A 
Year 4: Kaleesi R 
Year 5: Jamie R 
Year 6: Sol K 

Golden Table Awards 
 

Year 3: Oliver R 
Year 4: Bonnie C 
Year 5: George Mc 
Year 6: Lydia W 



 

What’s on at school next week?  
(Week beginning 8th January) 

 

Monday: School Closed – INSET day 
 

Thursday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Judo Club (12:20pm) 
School Council (12:30pm) 
Yr4-6 Time Out Thursday (12:30pm) 
Chess Club (3:35pm) 
 

Tuesday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
Drama with Desna (12:30pm) 

Friday: 
 
 
 

Golden Table (12:00pm) 
Yr4-6 Film Friday (12:30pm) 

Wednesday: Homework Club (12:00pm) 
 

Keep your eyes peeled, as soon we will be releasing our new Spring Extra Curriculum Clubs 

 
Well done Ben! 
At GJS, we love to celebrate the successes of our children they outside of school as 
well as inside. I am pleased to say that Ben in Year 3 was recently invited to 
participate at the LTA Wirral Tennis Open earlier this week. Whilst Ben didn’t win 
today, he had a fantastic experience playing against regional, grade 3 players, 
which will help him to develop his tennis skills going forward. Ben showed great 
resilience and determination throughout the morning. Most importantly of all, he 
had a great time and really enjoyed playing in his matches. Well done Ben!  
 
 

2023 Poppy Appeal 
Thank you to everyone who donated to the poppy appeal at school this year. 
We are proud to say that we have raised £224.00. 

 
 
 
 
Year 3 & 4 Christmas Service 
It was wonderful to see our family and community come together on Wednesday to 
celebrate Christmas at St John’s Church in Frankby. Well done to Year 4 for their super 
readings, poetry and Christmas wishes, and well done to Year3 for supporting them so well 
with song! It was a wonderful service and really helped to spread the Christmas cheer.   
 
 
 

Questionnaire 
Thank you in advance to our families who have already 
completed this short questionnaire – your feedback is 
gratefully received. If you haven’t had a chance, and would 
like to submit your response, the questionnaire will remain 
open until 9th January 2024. Please click on the link to access 
to survey.      https://forms.gle/Zvf79HW7rweSuDrs8 

 

https://forms.gle/Zvf79HW7rweSuDrs8


 

Flu Immunisation  
At the end of November, many of our children received their flu immunisation. any child 
who was absent on the day or for any parent you would like their child to receive the 
immunisation who did not have it while at school, there are two local clinics that are 
running catch up sessions. They are: 
 
Victoria Central Health Centre:  Tuesday’s 3:30pm – 6pm 
St Catherine’s Community Clinic:  Thursday’s 3:30pm – 6pm 
 
Please call 0151 514 2510 to book an appointment. Our school code is WC105026. 

 
Online Safety 
At this time of year, it’s highly possible that you have a new phone, games console or 
other digital device stashed somewhere at home, ready to be unwrapped. Many parents 
also prefer to place some protective measures on those gifts – to keep their child shielded 
from potential #OnlineSafety risks – while others would like to, but aren’t sure where to 
begin.  
 
Our guide shepherds you through the process of establishing parental controls on new 
internet-enabled devices, from smartphones to laptops to consoles. Simply find the 
device in question and read on to find out what options you have and how to enable 
them – letting children enjoy their shiny new gadget, without so much of the worry over 
where it might lead them. 
 
Menu – NEW MENU – For all of the menus, please see the attachments to the newsletter. 
Please see the school website for allergy menus. 
 

 

https://www.greasby-junior.wirral.sch.uk/parents/school-lunch-menus


 

Community Events     

   
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Emma Ball,  
Headteacher 

INSET Days 2023-2024 
Monday 4th September 
Tuesday 5th September 
Friday 20th October 
Monday 8th January 
Friday 24th May 

 


